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Dear Ms. Krell,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has an update regarding our response to
your public records request sent in via email, as follows:

We're hearing that a complaint was filed with the SAO related to a condo
project in downtown Puyallup. 

If that's true, is there anything you can tell me? Are you able to share a
copy of the complaint? My cell is 907-982-0659.

The City of Puyallup accountability audit and investigation is still in progress, at this
time. We are unable to release records related to an open audit/investigation until it
is completed. We estimate the audit/investigation will be completed and we can
have the responsive records found ready for you by September 21, 2023. If we are
unable to meet that date, we will contact you and let you know when to expect the
work will be completed. Please let us know if you have any questions, concerns or
issues regarding this request.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 | www.sao.wa.gov
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